
My name is Jerry Forster and I live at 125 Expo Parkway NE Albany, OR  97322 born in Albany and have 
lived in OR most of my life.   
My comments to the gun bills HB 2013, HB 2505, HB 3299,and HB 3329 are as follows:  
  
1.  Any citizen in Oregon has the right to protect his/her self and their family in their dwelling, personal 
living habitat, 
or home with firearms, and without Government intrusion.  These rights are given in the 2nd, 9th, and 
10th Amendments of the USA Constitution, 
The Right to Keep and Bear Arms AND this Right SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED. To make socialist control 
laws for safety purposes in their houses such as 
gun locks, safes, is a violation of these Rights.     
 
2.  RED FLAG LAWS, which all of these HB's are, endanger innocent gun owners and OSP officers and 
is a violation of our 4th and 8th Amendment for 
the right of due process and the Right for cruel and unusual punishment against innocent victim gun 
owners which SCOTUS has recently ruled and made 
precedent to in Feb, 2019.  
In addition, innocent citizens and police officers are being killed and/or injured in other states across the 
nation due to these Red Flag Laws,  
which are totally wrong and they don't work or prevent tragedies.    
 
3.  To say an 18 years old person can vote, join the Armed Services, protect their family, then to deny 
them the right to buy firearms 
for any reason is totally wrong, immoral, unconstitutional and endangering to them, their families and to 
the public.  
   
4.  This week the U.S. District Ct. Judge T. Benitez  has ruled that legislation of firearms magazines and 
accessories is against the 2nd  
Amendment and has set a precedence in America making these HB's a violation of our 2nd Amendment 
Rights.  
    
In conclusion, the subject HB's are socialistic/communistic in nature and an assault on our Constitutional 
Rights to live in a Free Country with  
guns for protection and use as necessary to save lives, our families and our rights.  These Red Flag laws 
violate the 2nd, 4th, 8th, 9th, 
and 10th Amendments, and is a blight on Oregon's future.  I urge you and others to vote against these 
laws to prevent death and/or injury to 
innocent people and police officers and to preserve our rights and freedom.    
 
 

 


